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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Three chiefs head to Six Nations to attend 
Iroquois Caucus  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskéha/August 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
announced today that Chiefs Martin Leborgne, Billy Diabo and Robert Patton, Jr. will be 
attending the meetings of the Iroquois Caucus on Wednesday and Thursday, 15 and 16 
Seskéha/August. 
  
Agenda items include discussions and updates on Canada’s Matrimonial Real Interests 
law; Border and Immigration; Health Tax; and other issues. 
 
The meeting is taking place at Six Nations. As Friday is a travel day, the chiefs will return 
to the office on Monday. 
 
The Iroquois Caucus consists of representatives from elected Councils at Akwesasne, 
Kanesatake, Kahnawà:ke, Six Nations, Wahta, and the Oneida of the Thames. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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